
Council commits to: 

 

• Include a Changing Places Toilet in every new building in which the public will 
have access to its services and where public toilet provision is available to 
others. 

 

• The Council will also give due consideration to including a Changing Places 
Toilet when it extends or extensively refurbishes an existing Council-owned 
building that if being constructed as a new building would fall under the 
parameters requiring it to have a Changing Places Toilet provided.  These 
schemes will be reviewed on a case-by-case basis at the early stages of 
feasibility / design to establish whether there is an opportunity to install a 
Changing Places Toilet. 

 

• Council will provide a mobile accessible toilet at a minimum of 12 large-scale 
Council-led events each year. 

 

• Council will develop a priority list of sites including parks and open spaces, 
where the installation of a Changing Places Toilet would provide most benefit, 
and will actively seek funding opportunities to progress this list. 

 

• Council will register all applicable Changing Places Toilets with the Changing 
Places Consortium and promote their locations through the Changing Places 
Website. 

 

• Council will provide information about Changing Places Toilets to relevant 
developers and other large businesses in the Borough to promote the benefits 
of installing a Changing Places Toilet and share best practice. 
 

***Please note: 

Technical Booklet R 

Council recognises the recent amendments made to Technical Booklet R, effective 
from 30th June 2022, which require the installation of a Changing Places Toilet in 
specific types of new buildings or where a whole building is formed by material change 
of use, where either a specified floor space or capacity is exceeded. 

See Technical Booklet R – Amendments Booklet 2022 (AMD 8) for further details. 



Council acknowledges that the requirements in Technical Booklet R take priority over 
this policy. 

 


